
 

 
 

Dear Rumboldswhyke families, 

  

Congratulations to Our Incredible Year 6!  

  

This week marked a very special milestone for our      
school  our first ever Year 6 children completed their  
SATs tests, and we couldn't be prouder of each and   
every one of them. They approached the challenge    
with determination, resilience, and a fantastic attitude.
 Well done, Year 6 – you truly gave it your all! 

To top off an already exciting week, the children were 
thrilled to receive their long awaited leavers hoodies – 
a special keepsake to mark their time with us.  And as 
if that wasn’t enough, there was even more excitement 
as they discovered their roles for our end-of-term 
production of Matilda!  We can’t wait to see them 
bring the story to life on stage. 

 

Well done, Year 6 – you are all stars!  

 

 

 A Quick Reminder 

– Stay Safe on Wheels!  
As the weather brightens and more children are        
cycling or scootering to school, please ensure they are 
wearing helmets at all times. Safety is our top         
priority, and wearing a helmet helps to protect against
 serious injuries.  

Thank you for your support in keeping our       
children safe. 

 

 A Note on Punctuality 
We’ve noticed that a number of children have arrived 
late to school this week. Please remember that          
punctuality and attendance have a direct          
impact on children’s learning and achievement.  

It’s really important that all children are in school and 
ready to learn by the start of the school day 08:45 

Thank you for helping us support your child’s 
education by ensuring they arrive on time. 

Please also ensure that children are collected promptly 
at the end of the day at 3:15pm.  
If your child is in year 5 or 6 and you are happy for 
them to walk home at the end of the day, please 
ensure you complete the parental consent in Arbor for 
‘Walking Home Alone’. 
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 FORS News 
– Summer Fair Coming Soon! 
A huge thank you to everyone who attended the       
FORS(PTA) meeting at the church on Monday night 
– it was a great success! Please take a moment to      
read the attached FORS newsletter for updates and  
ways to get involved. 

And make sure to save the date  

– Saturday 5th July – for our very first Saturday 
Summer Fair! It promises to be a fantastic day for   
families and the community. We’re aiming to beat last
 year’s amazing fundraising total of £1,000, and with
 your help, we know we can do it! 

 
 
 
Friends of Rumboldswhyke School (FORS) 
You should have received an email yesterday 
afternoon with the latest newsletter from our amazing 
FORS Team. 
 
Please do help them to plan an unforgettable Summer 
Fair by completing the Parent Questionnaire. 
 
Our Summer Fair this year will be on 
Saturday 5th July 2pm – 5pm.  
So save the date! 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfXtcSaKGbGpan6MRIlydnn5ogsBVWUqQzJiI5Tnfeu0mBp7w/viewform


 

 
 

 
Does anyone recognise this bike? 
It has been left in the bike shed for many weeks now, 
if it is yours, please could you take it home each 
evening, thank you! 
 

 
 
 
 
Blue Class Plant & Biscuit Sale 
On Friday 23rd May, the last day of term, our Blue 
Class children will be holding a Plant & Biscuit to 
raise funds for The Snowdrop Trust. 
Please do pop along and help support them. 

 

 
With warmest wishes,  
Lisa Harris  
 

 
 
 

 
  
  
May 2025  
20th May Athletics Club (Yrs 4-6)  
21st May Dance Club 
22nd May Football Club (Yrs 1-3) 
23rd May Blue Class Plant & Biscuit Sale 
26th – 30th 
May Half Term 

  
  
June 2025  
w/b 2nd June Multiplication Check (Yr4)  
3rd June Athletics Club (Yrs 4-6)  
4th June Dance Club 
5th June Football Club (Yrs 1-3) 
w/b 9th June Phonics Screening Check 
10th June Athletics Club (Yrs 4-6)  
11th June Dance Club 
12th June Football Club (Yrs 1-3) 
14th June EYFS NHS Screening 
17th June Athletics Club (Yrs 4-6)  
18th June Dance Club 
19th June Football Club (Yrs 1-3) 
23rd June Yr 6 Leaver’s Service at Chichester 

Cathedral (1:15pm) 
24th June Athletics Club (Yrs 4-6)  
25th June Sport Day (KS1 am / KS2 pm) 
26th June Football Club (Yrs 1-3) 
  
  
July 2025  
1st July Athletics Club (Yrs 4-6)  
2nd July New intake welcome meeting 
 Dance Club 
4th July Blue Class Trip to Lordington Lavender 



 

 
 

3rd July Football Club (Yrs 1-3) 
8th July Athletics Club (Yrs 4-6)  
9th July New intake 2nd welcome meeting 
 Dance Club 
10th July Football Club (Yrs 1-3) 
15th July Athletics Club (Yrs 4-6)  
16th July Dance Club 
17th July End of Term picnic 
21st July Talent Show (children only) 
22nd July Last Day of Term 
  
  

 
 

 
 

Term Dates 
 

 
Autumn Term 2024 

 
Monday 2nd September – Friday 20th December 
Half Term - Monday 28th – Friday 1st November 

 
INSET Day Monday 2nd September – children not in 

school 
Children’s first day of school will be Tuesday 3rd 

September 
INSET Day Monday 21st October – children not in school 

 
Spring Term 2025 

 
Monday 6th January – Friday 4th April 

Half Term – Monday 17th – Friday 21st February 
 

INSET Day Monday 6th January – children not in school 
INSET Day Thursday 30th January – children not in school 

 
Summer Term 2025 

 
Tuesday 22nd April – Tuesday 22nd July 

Half Term – Monday 26th – Friday 30th May 
 

INSET Day Tuesday 22nd April – children not in school 


